
  

 

  

 

 

 Updated Mail Station Number Identified on Notice of Action  

 

Attention: Program Directors, Executive Directors, Active CDMIS Users, and 

Software Vendors 

 

The California Department of Social Services (CDSS) would like to inform all 

agencies and stakeholders of the following update regarding the CDSS – Child 

Care and Development Division (CCDD), Notice of Action (NOA). 

 

Updated Mail Station Number on Notice of Action 

 

The CDSS – CCDD7617 NOA has been updated to reflect MS 9-7-354 as the mail 

station number and is now available for access. Agencies contracted with the 

California Department of Social Services to provide subsidized child care services 

for C2AP, C3AP, CAPP, CCTR, CFCC, CHAN, CMAP, and CMIG, can find the 

updated NOA using the following link: https://cdss.ca.gov/Portals/9/Additional-

Resources/Forms-and-Brochures/2020/A-D/CCD7617.pdf?ver=2024-12-04-

141829-223. 
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